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District 303 Seeking Nominations 
For Distinguished Alumni Award 

Winners to Be Honored at GSCEF Gala Event on April 6  
 
November 16, 2018 - St. Charles Community Unit School District 303, in conjunction with the 
Distinguished Alumni Award Committee and the Greater St. Charles Education Foundation, are 
proud to announce the opening of the nomination period for the 2019 District 303 Distinguished 
Alumni Award.  The award will be given to selected nominees who have graduated from District 
303 and have demonstrated a high level of achievement in their field of endeavor or in their 
contributions to their community.   
 
Nominations for the 2019 Distinguished Alumni Award are being accepted through December 21. 
Nominations should include the nominee's name, current address, phone, e-mail, the high school 
from which the nominee graduated and what year, along with details of the nominee’s 
achievements and accomplishments.  Those making a nomination are also asked to include their 
contact information.   
 
The 2019 recipients will be recognized at the Greater St. Charles Education Foundation’s Gala 
Event which will be held on April 6, 2019, at the Baker Hotel.  Nominations may be submitted on 
the District 303 web site at District.d303.org. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

#### 

CONTACT: Carol L. Smith 
Community Unit School District 303 

201 S. Seventh Street 
St. Charles, IL 60174 

331.228.4904 
 

http://district.d303.org/distinguished-alumni-nomination-form#overlay-context=distinguished-alumni-nomination-form

